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June 17, 2021 
 
President Christina Pritchett, 
Superintendent Jorge Aguilar 

https://sacteachers.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/06-11-2021-SCTA-to-JA-and-BOE.pdf
https://sacteachers.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/SCTA-Back-to-School-Better-6-8-21.pdf
https://sacteachers.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/SCTA-Back-to-School-Better-6-8-21.pdf


 

 

 

Toward that end, we are requesting that the District make its bargaining team available through the summer 
with the goal of resolving our successor contract and making it possible to fully reopen schools in the fall 
with additional, and much-needed, enhanced supports to students.  We believe our goal should be to reach 
agreement by August 15, 2021.  As part of those negotiations, we request that the District’s bargaining team 
consist of true decision-makers, including a representative from the school board, particularly after an 
overwhelming majority of District certificated and classified staff have expressed “NO CONFIDENCE” in 
Superintendent Aguilar’s leadership.   
 

https://sacteachers.org/sacramento-city-teachers-and-classified-staff-vote-no-confidence-in-scusd-superintendent-jorge-aguilar/

